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The vision for Greater
Christchurch
By the year 2041, Greater
Christchurch has a vibrant inner
city and suburban centres
surrounded by thriving rural
communities and towns,
connected by efficient and
sustainable infrastructure. There
are a wealth of public spaces
ranging from bustling inner city
streets to expansive open spaces
and parks, which embrace natural
systems, landscapes and heritage.
Innovative businesses are
welcome and can thrive supported
by a wide range of attractive
facilities and opportunities.
Prosperous communities can
enjoy a variety of lifestyles in good
health and safety, enriched by the
diversity of cultures and the
beautiful environment of Greater
Christchurch.

Greater Christchurch
Partnership Committee
The Committee governs and leads
the partnership. It is a formal joint
committee established under the
Local Government Act 2002.

A key focus of the Committee is to
oversee implementation of the
Greater Christchurch Urban
Development Strategy and the
priority actions contained therein.
The Committee also recently
adopted the Resilient Greater
Christchurch Plan.

On significant matters the
Committee seeks ratification from
each of the individual partner
governance meetings.

It is supported by regular meetings
of the Chief Executives Advisory
Group (‘CEAG’).

The Committee met on 7 July 2017.

Key points from the meeting are:

§ The Committee endorsed the first Urban Development
Indicators quarterly monitoring report to comply with the
requirements of the National Policy Statement on Urban
Development Capacity. The report cover a range of housing
and business market indicators including:

· prices and rents for housing, residential land and
business land by location and type; and changes in
these prices and rents over time;

· the number of resource consents and building
consents granted for urban development relative to
the growth in population; and

· indicators of housing affordability.

§ The Committee also received a summary of the progress
made against each of the recommendations contained in a
paper prepared by the previous Committee prior to the
current triennium. The recommendations have largely all
been acted upon, including reviewing the Committee’s
Memorandum of Agreement, adopting a Regeneration
Protocol and a renewed Communications Protocol,
commencing a settlement pattern review as the first phase
of a strategy review, and re-appointing the Independent
Chair for a further period.

§ The next meeting of the Committee will be held on Friday 4
August 2017.


